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   323-6924


klam@portageps.org
         September 20, 2013    

	     It was great to have the opportunity to meet many of you during open house night.  Hopefully I answered any questions you may have had.  Please feel free to contact me by phone or e-mail if you ever have any questions.  
	 Important Dates
· Sept. 23rd: School Pictures
· Sept. 25th: Seed Projects Due
· Sept. 27th: Off & Running @ 12:40
· Sept. 30th: Student of the Week   
                        Posters Due

	Online Programs
Earlier this week I sent home two parent letters to inform you about two online math programs, IXL and Pearson Success.  Included on those letters were your child’s username and password.  Attached to this newsletter is the Accelerated Reader parent letter.  Using this site at home, you will be able to monitor your child’s reading progress with the books they are checking out from the library and taking AR test on.  All tests have to be taken at school, but monitoring their progress from home and encouragement to keep taking test has proven to add to student’s reading growth.  
	Class Website
Make sure to check out our classroom website.  You will find websites that your child can go to for enrichment and support of the curriculum we will be visiting this year.  All newsletters are also archived at this site.  Some areas of the website are under construction due to our change in Reading and Social Studies curriculum this year.  You will access this through my PPS Google site:
https://sites.google.com/a/portageps.org/mrlam/
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	I continue to enjoy the unique attributes that your child brings to our class.      
Mr. Lam

	Just for today let’s color outside the lines!
~unknown
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